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• There is NO SCHOOL on Monday, October 12th for teacher professional development. 

• Corrections to next week’s Lunch Calendar: 
o Monday:  NO SCHOOL 
o Tuesday: Walking Tacos with toppings, Corn, Fruit and Milk.   
o Wednesday - Friday:  No changes 

• Any family who wishes to participate in the School Lunch Free and Reduced Program once the 
extension of the USDA’s (Free) Summer Lunch program ends must fill out a Free and Reduced 
form and submit to the our food service director, Anne McClain.  Please fill the form out now to 
ensure a seamless transition after the current extension of the Free Summer Lunch Program 
ends.  Forms are available in the office upon request AND on our website at  
https://www.saintaschool.com/admissions-registration-forms  Scroll down and click on 
“Free and Reduced Lunch” to print out the form. 

• For your planning purposes:  
  We will still hold Halloween parties on Friday, Oct 30th at school.  That will also be an 
  Out-of-Uniform Day for students.  Students will be allowed to change into Halloween 
  costumes for their parties.  Parties will be for students only; no outside guests allowed.   
  More party information will be sent out to families from the teachers. 
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